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Question: Which is the Census Bureau's official redistricting data, the August delivery or the 
September delivery? 

Answer: The data included in the August and September deliveries will be identical. States can 
use either the August delivery or the September delivery as appropriate, taking their own 
statutes and constitutional requirements into account. The Census Bureau considers both 
releases to be official and fit for use. 

 

Source link: https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/decennial-
census/decade/2020/planning-management/release/redistricting-data-product-faqs.html  
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